
Steve Kolbeck, Principal Manager  
500 West Russell Street 
P.O. Box 988 
Sioux Falls, SD  57104 
(o) 605 339-8350; (f) 605-339-8204; (c) 605-359-3078 
Email: steven.t.kolbecki@xcelenergy.com 

December 14, 2020 

Ms. Patty Van Gerpen, Executive Director    −Via Electronic Filing− 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol Avenue  
Pierre, South Dakota   57501-5070 

RE: PETITION 
STANDARD BILLING FORM BACK AND  
DISCONNECTION NOTICE BACK MODIFICATION 
DOCKET NO. EL20-____ 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel Energy, submits to the 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission this Petition for approval to modify the 
Standard Billing Form Back and the Disconnection Notice Back as set forth in the 
Company’s South Dakota Electric Rate Book.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 605-339-8350. 

Sincerely, 

Steve T. Kolbeck 
Principal Manager 
NSPM South Dakota Jurisdictional Management 

Encls 

(}, Xcel Energy• 




